
 

 
In its second Session on Peacebuilding the District 7030 Peace Building Committee 
was pleased to host Patricia Shafer of NewGen Peacebuilders who presented to our 
District on the topic of Building a Culture of Peace: Putting Principles of Positive 
Peace and Young People at the Center of a Global Dream.   
 
 
Patricia in her 
presentation covered 
how Rotarians, 
Rotaractors and 
Interactors can make 

a difference through 
Peace education and showcased Peace 
projects which were done even amidst 
COVID-19.  A full recording of the session 
is available here.   
 
 
 

 
NewGen Peacebuilders is the 
Peacebuilding Committee’s 
intended partner for it’s major 
peace initiative during this 
Rotary year to train 350 
Rotarians, Rotaractors, 
Interactors and Civil leaders in 
Peace Education and the 
Committee is currently seeking 
sponsors for this initiative.   
 
Please contact our committee at 

debbie.roopchand@gmail.com 
for further details on this 
project. 

 
 

 
 
The District 7030 Peace Committee is 
pleased to host its Third Speaker RI 
Director Peter Kyle on September 
21st 2020 at 6:00 p.m. via zoom as we 
celebrate United Nations World Peace 
Day.  Director Peter will present on the 
topic of Rotary's Historical Role as a 
Peacebuilding Organization. Register 
through the district website to be part of 
this Special Event on World Peace Day.  

 
 

 
 

Clubs are reminded to submit their peace projects to District 7030 Peacebuilding 
Committee at debbie.roopchand@gmail.com so we can track the progress of peace 
within our District and give support where we can. 
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